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Hello again, I hope you are well and still surviving January.

Well done to all of you learning at home. We recognise how difficult this is for families to juggle busy work life and remote learning, but we are really impressed with the learning we are seeing, so please keep up the momentum. Most importantly, try to keep all learning positive, avoid battles and learn when the situation allows.
Advance warning and apologies
From Monday 25th January all of our school staff will be testing twice weekly, for Covid-19. Positive results for staff will mean closure of bubbles so unfortunately we all need to be prepared for short notice closures.

A reminder that If access to a tablet or laptop is an issue for your child then please contact the school office as we will be allocated a small grant to help with IT for families during this time.
We are so sorry that we are not seeing everybody in school and we miss you all and hope to be back together as our Gomeldon School family again in the not too distant future.

I have found a great online reading resource for you at;

   library.thenational.academy

and a useful Surviving Lockdown pupil well-being resource that may be of help at this time at;

   https://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/       Coping with the effects of Lockdown
I shall try another Zoom assembly next week at 2.00pm for all to attend!!
Paddy Macey is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.
Topic: My Meeting

Time: Jan 29, 2021 02:00 PM London

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/92624678443?pwd=aW9HZ0ZGNU40Y2diUnVFb1RLN0lpdz09

Meeting ID: 926 2467 8443

Passcode: 058654
Hope to see you there,

Please stay safe and well,

Mr PJG Macey and team

